

4401 XYLON AVENUE NORTH ♦ NEW HOPE ♦ MN ♦ 55428

Telephone: 763-531-5140

www.nhcpf.org

Fall 2019

Sincerely,



Dear Friends and Neighbors:

The New Hope Crime Prevention Fund would like to say, "Thank you!" for all of the past support received from residents and local businesses in New Hope! This year, to save in fundraising costs, we are only sending the mailing out to you, our past donors, and local businesses and any locations who may not have received mailings last year. Your generous donation helps to support:

- Car Seat Safety Program
- Neighborhood Watch
- New Hope Safety Camps
- Bicycle Safety Programs
- Distracted Driving Education
- Citizen Rewards
- New Hope Police K9
- File of Life®

- New Hope Police Explorer Post
- National Night Out/Night to Unite
- Impaired Driving Education
- D.A.R.E. (Drug Abuse Resistance Education)

We have been busy in 2019, and we look forward to what we will be able to do in 2020! In 2019 we were able to provide a bike lock to every attendee at New Hope Safety Camp. Kids learned about Bike Safety during camp. We also wanted to provide them a tool for crime prevention, recognizing that bike theft is a risk in our community. We were also able to provide picnic packs with supplies for organizers of National Night Out, New Hope's Night to Unite. We were able to join with three other cities to donate bikes and bike safety equipment for the annual Bike Rodeo, and provide several items to support 5th graders graduating from the D.A.R.E. program.

The New Hope Crime Prevention Fund Board is an all-volunteer Board, which helps keep our operating costs very low, and allows almost all of our funds to go directly back into crime prevention efforts in New Hope. Your contributions are important and appreciated. Donations to the New Hope Crime Prevention Fund are tax deductible under the 501c (3) guidelines of the Internal Revenue Code. The Crime Prevention Fund helps the Police Department and the City of New Hope fund programs to make our neighborhoods safer.

If you have questions, or would like more information about our Board, please contact any one of the Executive Board members below, or visit us at our website: www.nhcpf.org. For your convenience, there is an opportunity to make a donation through the website, as well as more information about our board and what we do.

In addition to cash donations, we also accept gift cards, or in-kind donations we can use throughout the year as rewards, and to recognize community members who help prevent crime. We thank the businesses and organizations in our community who have cosponsored some of the above events in the past year, helping us to expand what we are able to provide.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and for all you do to help us keep New Hope a safe and wonderful place to live, work, learn, and play!

Tom Bender, President Bev Russell, Vice President Mary Board, Treasurer chole Korth, New Hope Bowl Attitude & Fashion Personal Stylist Associated Bank New Hope Police tbender@nhcpf.org brussell@nhcpf.org mboard@nhcpf.org nkorth@nhcpf.org Yes, here is my tax-deductible donation in the amount of: \$250 \$100 Yes, I am able to donate a gift card or in kind donation: Gift: _ Approximate Value: **Business Name** Name: (If applicable): Address: Phone: City: State: Zip: **EMAIL:** Do you need a receipt or acknowledgement of your gift? (check one): Yes - Mail Yes - EMAIL No